
School Support Services Outsourcing: 
The Original Privatization of Education

Every day, nearly 3 million K-12-Higher Ed education support professionals 
(ESPs) ensure that schools can operate safely and efficiently, and students 
can learn. Unfortunately, these critical positions are being threatened. Important school 

and student support services are being contracted out to private for-profit corporations. This new 

report from NEA partner In the Public Interest (ITPI) explores why ESPs are critical to the success 

of students, the risks and impacts of privatization of ESP careers, why corporations are targeting 

support services, and efforts to push back against and prevent privatization in schools. 

We encourage you to download a copy of this report and set up  
time to talk with your local school board members about the 

report and why ESP careers should never be privatized. 

https://bit.ly/3S3UwGa
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